
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Town of New Fairfield 
4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, Connecticut 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

                                                       Meeting Cancellation Notice 

Please be advised that the regular meeting for the New 
Fairfield Economic Development Commission has been 
cancelled for Wednesday, February 21st at 7 pm. 
 
The rescheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, 
February 20th at 5:30 pm. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience. 

Received by email on 02/15/2024 @ 12:16 p.m.
by Chrystie M. Bontempo, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield


